
U.S.NRC 

UNITED STA.TES NUCU>AR 1lIWUUTORY COMMISSION 

Proucting People tmd the Enviromnent 

Licensees, Stakeholders and Interested Members of the Public, 

This e-mail is to inform you of the implementation of Region I's new method of distributing 
publicly available 1 outgoing correspondence related to operating reactors. This process allows 
us to send our correspondence to you electronically. 

This process will be used starting on October 1, 2009. 

If you would like to sign~up additional e-mail addresses or add or remove yourself from 
distribution for any plant. please complete the following: 

1. 	 Go to the NRC's public website (www.nrc.gov). 
2. 	 Click on the "Public Meetings and Involvement" tab. 
3. 	 On this page, under the heading "Information and Meeting Schedules to Help You 

Participate," click on "Subscribe to E-mail Notices." 
4. 	 At the top of the next page will be a link to the Operating Reactor Correspondence 

website. 

or 

5. 	 Click on the following link: 

http://www.nrc.gov/public-involve/listserver/plants-by-region.html 


This website allows you to subscribe and unsubscribe e-mail addresses from the various lists. 
There is also a link at the bottom of this e-mail, which allows you to unsubscribe as well. 

Thank you for your assistance in making this neW process a success. 

1 Correspondence that contains Sensitive Unclassified Non-safeguards Information (SUNSI) (e. g., 
proprietary information, security-related information, or Privacy Act information) or safeguards information 
will continue to be distributed by hard copy. 

http://www.nrc.gov/public-involve/listserver/plants-by-region.html
http:www.nrc.gov

